
 

January 11th, 2024  
 
Village of Homewood  
Attn: Lisa Jones 
17755 Ashland Avenue  
Homewood, IL 60430  
 
 
RE: Bid No. 22-04PW Contract Custodial Services Renewal 2024-2025:  
 
Dear Ms. Lisa Jones,  
 
Per your request, Eco Clean Maintenance, Inc. mutually agrees upon renewing our services for an additional 52 
weeks, beginning May 1st, 2024 and extending through April 30th, 2025. The renewal year prices for 
continuing our services at all Village of Homewood facilities will remain the same as the initial contract period.  
 
We greatly appreciate the opportunity to continue to service the Village of Homewood. Everyone at Eco Clean 
Maintenance, Inc. is looking forward to another year.  
 
 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Dylan Meyer  
Sales Manager  
Eco Clean Maintenance, Inc. 
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